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The monitoring of medicines safety in the Europe Union (EU) took a step forward following
last week’s approval by Parliament of the amendments to EU legislation on
Pharmacovigilance. One notable and positive outcome is the legal provision that will enable
patients and consumers to directly report their adverse reactions to medicines.

Read more...


http://haiweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/10/EU-Citizens-Get-Voice-in-Pharmacovigilance-2010.pdf
http://haiweb.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/10/EU-Citizens-Get-Voice-in-Pharmacovigilance-2010.pdf

